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Ms PN Sibiya [Chairperson], Mr GT Dumas [Deputy Chairperson], Mr NM Tladinyane, Ms VN Vedalankar, Mr GNJ White, Ms ME Mamabolo, 

Mr PR Mnisi, Ms ZN Tshabalala, Mr PJ Mofokeng 

Mr DKP Sechemane [Chief Executive Officer], Adv W De Witt [Company Secretary] 

REF NO: 054/2024/PMID/MCWAP2/RFB NOTICE 76-FOLLOW-ON QUERY 
27 AUGUST 2024 

 

ABSTRACTION WORKS, PUMPING STATIONS, RESERVOIRS, PIPELINE, RELATED 

MULTIDISCIPLINE WORKS, ANCILLARY WORKS 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

TCTA acknowledges receipt of the requests for clarification listed in the attached table. The response 

to each request for clarification is provided in the attached table. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

________________ 

Azwi Nelwamondo  

Senior Manager: SCM  
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Ms PN Sibiya [Chairperson], Mr GT Dumas [Deputy Chairperson], Mr NM Tladinyane, Ms VN Vedalankar, Mr GNJ White, Ms ME Mamabolo, 

Mr PR Mnisi, Ms ZN Tshabalala, Mr PJ Mofokeng 

Mr DKP Sechemane [Chief Executive Officer], Adv W De Witt [Company Secretary] 

1 Kindly please clarify the following with regards to Bill No 9: 
 
Variation BoQ 24062024 – Ends with variation No 6 Jet 
Grouting which replaced Variation No 3 Jet Grouting. 
Variation BoQ 28062024 – Notice 65 Has a variation No 6 
which is different from the variation No 6 in the BoQ above and 
then has a variation No 7. 
  
Kindly advise if the BoQ dated 28062024 – Variation No 6 
should have been Variation No 7 and the Variation No 7 should 
have been Variation No 8 – which would be in addition to the 
BoQ dated 24062024 that would have been Variation No 7 and 
No 8? Kindly clarify the soonest so we can finalize our 
submission. 
 
Your urgent response to this will be greatly appreciated. 
 

Please refer to the response of Notice #77, as well as the corrected Bill 9  - Variation 
B0Q that accompanies it. 
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